Applications are now available for the

2nd Annual BABY JAMBOREE:  August 6 – 8, 2010 
(An exciting learning opportunity for families with infants & toddlers who are blind or visually impaired)  

[image: image1.wmf]In a relaxed and supportive setting in Vancouver, Washington (on the campus of Washington State School for the Blind), families will learn about their child’s visual impairment and what it means for his/her development and learning. They will leave the weekend feeling like the “experts” on their child’s visual impairment, with a better understanding of their child’s individual needs. 
(Note: Families are asked to invite one of their early intervention team members to attend with them.)

Moms and dads (or other caregivers) will:  

· Meet other families facing similar challenges

· Learn from adults who are blind or visually impaired

· Participate in learning sessions 

· Get one-on-one support and information from birth-to-three specialists in vision impairment

Children who are blind or have low vision will:

· Participate along with family members in infant/toddler groups with specialists 

And siblings will: 

· Have a ton of fun and learn through SibShops for brothers and sisters!

For more information, or to receive an application, please call: 

1-800-572-7000 or email:  wsds@psesd.org
Applications are available for download at: www.wsdsonline.org
“Baby Jamboree” is a collaborative project of Washington Sensory Disabilities Services, Washington State School for the Blind, Department of Services for the Blind, Early Support for Infants & Toddlers (Infant Toddler Early Intervention Program), and the Seattle Lighthouse for the Blind

